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Secretary Ports & Shipping along with Chairman KPT visited Deep Water Container Port to review the progress on 10-08-2016

Mr. Sheikh Aftab Ahmed, Federal 
Minister for Parliamentary Affairs visited 

KPT Head office on 21-09-2016

Choudery Yaqoob, Ex-IG Punjab Police 
visited KPT Head Office on 01-09-2016

Mr. Brian Heath, Ex-Consul General  
of USA visited KPT Head Office on  

24-08-2016

Delegation of 98th Middle Management 
Course from WAPDA visited KPT Head 

Office on 01-08-2016

National Management College, Lahore 
visited KPT Head Office on 08-09-2016

Mr. Yasutaka Suzuki, Director Operating 
Officer Asia Pacific Region, Mitsui Singapore 

visited KPT Head Office on 22-09-2016

Italian Delegation visited KPT Head Office on 
01-09-2016


